
Kettleburgh Chequers Cribbage Team 

 

Another reasonably successful season albeit with no trophies to display: 

6th position of 16 in the league; 

Runners up in the Knock Out Cup, 5 card singles, and the mixed pairs competitions. 

 

Many thanks to Ron and Debs for opening The Chequers on Tuesday nights although it is their day 

off, and to the many players. 

 

Unfortunately, we lost Ray Bumpstead in February which reminds me that we are not getting any 

younger and ourselves and the league are looking for younger players. 

 

Andrew Patterson 

Team Captain 


